QUAID-I-AZAM UNIVERSITY
(DIRECTORATE OF ACADEMICS)

No. QAUDAR025- 19 ) Dated: 29.08.2025

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that the fee submission portal is open for
existing students enrolled in BS, MPhil and PhD programs from August 25, 2025. Students are
required to submit their fees no later than September 08, 2025. The regular classes shall commence

from September 08, 2025 along with the course registration process.

The notification is issued with the approval of the Vice Chancellor.

of. Dr. Aamir Ali

(Director Academics)



